
    GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, November 17, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Ranch Turkey Burger  

 Pancakes and Sausage  

 Salad Bar Selections  

 Fresh Broccoli Florets  

 Whole Kernel Corn  

 Fresh Fruit  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Benjamin Beranek  

 

 

1. Early Act Club is looking for students who would like to volunteer on Thanksgiving Day 

morning to help support LaGrange Rotary Club Run for Pie. The club needs help with 

water stations and/or the food station. Students will receive service hours. See Mrs. 

Rupert for more information.  

 

2. The PTO will be having Fun Snack today. They will be selling churros for $2.00 and 

soda for $1.00.  

 

3. Now, for the moment you have all been waiting for! This year’s Musical will be Into the 

Woods! Auditions will be held after Winter Break. If you have any questions please see 

Ms. Quinn.  

 

4. Attention Adventurers! RPG Club will have a brief meeting immediately after school 

today in Ms. Vogg’s room. We will be handling out some important club information that 

needs to go home, as well as to discuss and prepare for RPG Club’s next official meeting. 

There is still time to join up, so please swing by if you are interested! If you have any 

questions, please see Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for more information.  

 

5. Stage Crew will be meeting in the Gurrie Gym at 6:30 pm for the Spring Variety Show. 

See Mrs.Gjoni if you have any questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 


